
 

 

 

July 16th, 2025 

DEDC Public Workshop 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Public Workshop for the Dickinson Economic Development 
Corporation of the City of Dickinson, County of Galveston, State of Texas, scheduled for 
WEDNESDAY, July 16th, 2025, at: 4403 Highway 3, Dickinson, Texas 77539 has been 

cancelled. 

This is to certify that a copy of the cancellation notice of The DEDC of the City of Dickinson 
Public Workshop scheduled for July 16th, 2025, was posted outside of City Hall on this 11th day 

of July 2025. 

 

 

___________________________ 
Claude Oliver, City Secretary 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Dickinson will provide 
reasonable accommodations for disabled persons attending Dickinson EDC meetings. Requests 

should be received at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting by contacting the City 
Secretary’s office at 281-337-6217, or by FAX at 281-337-6190. 

 


